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January 07, 2015

Mr. David A Olson

Clerk of the. Board of Alderman
Newton City Hall

1000 Commonwealth Avenue
Newton, MA 02459

Re: Special Permit/Site Plan # 213-12

Dear Board of Alderman:

This letter is to certify completion and compliance with condition # 1 of Special Permit/Site Plan # 213-12 for the
project located at 49, 55, and 71 Needham Street, Newton, MA. The project is substantially complete and has
been built in compliance with the Special Permit Plans dated August 6, 2012 with revisions through October 18,
2012. This certification includes the work on Special Permit Plans:

AO0-1 - Site Plan

A1-1 - Partial Site Plan, Building 1 Floor Plan

A1-2 - Partial Site Plan, Building 2 Floor Plan

A2-1 - Elevations and Signage Areas

A2-2 - Free Standing Sign Dimensions .

Sincerely:

David Chilinski, AIA
President
Prellwitz Chilinski Associates, Inc.
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